It was good to be back at the K of C after last week's Snow Day. It was good to see Tom Metcalf and Victor Martin in the crowd. Janelle Itin was also in attendance, and watched a short video tribute to her Father, Bob Itin. Bob's

Memorial Service is set for Sunday, March 23, 2014 at 2:00 P.M. at the Cherry Hill Presbyterian Church.

There were happy dollars from soon to be Grandpa Tom Gillespie, also from Don Killian, Mike Sutter and Adrienne.

Adrienne also has a meeting with the Director of Student Engagement at U of M Dearborn, to talk about setting up a Circle K program. Please check out our website that Mark V. has been developing.

Our guest speaker was Senator Morris Hood III, who talked about Lansing politics, potholes and Rapid buses. He answered plenty of questions, too.

We then sang some Irish songs, with Tom Gillespie & Skip Armstrong singing "Danny Boy" as a duet. Not quite Phil and Don Everly, but a good job just the same.

Remember to sign up and get your money to Frank Purrington, if you plan on going to the Tiger baseball game on June 4th.

We then broke off into our committees. There was also a Membership meeting, with ideas on our Membership recruiting night of May 7th. Please think about inviting prospective members for that date.

Hoping for an early Spring, Christopher Robin

March 26-K of C meeting April 2- K of C meeting April 5th- Spring Divisional